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May 27, 2020

Council President Kail-Smith and Members of Council
Fifth Floor
City County Building
Pittsburgh, PA  15219

Re:  Hillman Family Foundations Grant

Dear President and Members of Council,

The Department of Public Safety will be submitting a resolution authorizing the Mayor and Director of the Department of Public Safety to execute relevant agreements to receive grant funding from the Hillman Family Foundations to support the City’s partnership with Operation Better Block to support the ongoing efforts of the Pittsburgh Bureau of Police and its Group Violence Intervention program and further providing for an agreement and expenditures not to exceed ONE HUNDRED THOUSAND ($100,000.00) dollars for this stated purpose. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Should you have any questions regarding the resolution or agreement, please do not hesitate to contact my office.  Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,



Wendell Hissrich
Director
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